
Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Friday, October 6, 2023. 

______ There is a yearbook club meeting on Monday for the 

communications committee.  Be sure to have a ride home promptly at 4:00 

or sign up for the activity bus during your lunch. 

______ The 8th grade Gateway Reads Committee meets today in the library 

during lunch. 

______ We are excited to announce the start of GIVE club next week! 

Please join us in the library Tuesday, October 10th, after you are excused 

from the Commons during lunch.  Anyone is welcome to join the club! 

Please sign up on the door to the library if you would like to attend. GIVE 

club is a fun leadership club that connects students who like to help the 

community. We plan fun projects like food drives, clothing collections, and 

raise money for organizations in need. 

______ Attention all Guardians, we now have a Drama Club here at 

Gateway. Beginning Monday, October 9, meetings will be Mondays from 

3:00 to 4:00 pm in Mr. Iverson's classroom, room A 215, and to join all you 

need to do is show up. At the first meeting we’ll be explaining what is going 

to happen, so make sure you set a reminder to come.  Check out the 

posters in the halls; even if you don’t like acting, join for this fun experience. 

Lastly, remember to arrange transportation or sign up for the Activity Bus 

during lunch if you need a ride home.   

______ We have some exciting news to share! The AV leadership team has 

been working hard to create an unforgettable experience for the AV Club 

that you won't want to miss. The first meeting will take place on October 

19 at 3-4 PM in room A412, where important details will be shared. Be sure 

to mark your calendars and stay tuned for further updates and information. 

______ 6th Graders: Remember to turn in your 6th Grade Social Reservation 

at the Office.  The deadline is October 11 at 3:00 PM. 

______ The first day of tryouts for Boys Basketball, Girls Volleyball, and 

Soccer is October 30, so sign up now.  Please remember to purchase an 

ASB card now if you have not already done so; this is a requirement to 

participate in sports.  You can buy it online or bring $10 cash or check to 



the Office.  Students who qualify for the Free and Reduced Lunch Program 

do not need to pay for the ASB card nor the athletic fee.   

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 

 

 

 


